View this email in your browser



In This Issue

- Upcoming EducationUSA Workshops
- Study of US Institutes Program
- Academy of Critical Thinking Program
- College Corner

This Issue's Headline

Inspirational Talk with Lóri Fejes **tonight at 8:30 pm!**

Keep Up With Us



Website



Facebook



Twitter



Our biweekly newsletter will give you some of our best tips and opportunities to prepare for U.S. study.

Studying for an entrance exam? Remember: the EducationUSA library in Budapest is a great resource!

Are you preparing to take the SAT, ACT, GRE, TOEFL, GMAT, or LSAT?

You can check out test preparation books with CDs, and CV/Essay writing books for a deposit fee from the library. The check-out time is 1 month. Scholarship and Foundation Handbooks, College & University Handbooks are also available, but only for reference use in the office.

To borrow and return books, please send an email to **educationusa@fulbright.hu** to schedule an appointment.

Deposit fee: HUF 5,000

SAVE THE DATE

upcoming webinars





Need help preparing for college entrance exams? Come to an EducationUSA workshop!

Registration for the workshops is required; please send an email to educationusa@fulbright.hu to reserve your spot.

Upcoming Workshops (Virtual - Zoom):

Writing / CV Workshop: November 30 @ 3:30 - 5:00 p.m.

TOEFL Workshop: December 7 @ 3:30 - 5:00 p.m.

GRE Workshop: December 14 @ 3:30 - 5:00 p.m.

*Workshops are in English.

CV + Writing Workshops

Fall 2023 Test Prep Workshops



activities section of their applications and provide tips on how to choose and articulate community contributions.

Penn YouTube Page - Application Advice





This fall, EducationUSA Hungary's online programs feature young Hungarians who were active and inspirational members of their communities as high school students, and since then have studied in the USA and achieved academic success internationally.

In the next episode, meet **Lóri Fejes**, who received a Bachelor of Arts degree in Dance and Movement Studies in the USA, and is currently pursuing a Master of Fine Arts degree in Dance. **Register** for this online program organized by American Corner Pécs at **zsnagy@educationusa.org** and tune in at **8:30 PM on November 28**.

Program language: Hungarian

Academy of Critical Thinking



January 18-20, 2024 Budapest

- Interactive Workshop in Budapest for 9-10th graders
- Engage with one of America's Best Professors
- Gain 21st Century Skills
- Develop your English
- Design Your Follow-Up Activity

APPLY BY NOVEMBER 30TH! https://ais.americancouncils.org/act



The free Academy of Critical Thinking program offers 20 Hungarian students from outside the capital city an opportunity to attend an interactive workshop in Budapest led by one of America's best professors, and share their newly gained knowledge in their own communities.

Participants will improve their critical thinking abilities by receiving practical tools and firsthand experiences. Additionally, they will gain further confidence in English language communication and presentation skills.

Applicants need to currently be in year 9 or 10 in high school.

Find more information in Hungarian

here: https://hungary.americancouncils.org/academy-criticalthinking-hu

APPLY HERE!





Learn More About Longwood University in Farmville, Virginia!

- 4900 students with 22 countries represented
- 14:1 ratio of students to faculty
- Ranked #5 among universities in the Southeast of the United States

Longwood Viewbook



University of Michigan

- Rated as the # 3 public university in the U.S. by Q.S. World University Rankings
- Can't make the trip to the U.S.? That's ok you can <u>take a virtual tour of</u> <u>campus</u>!
- University of Michigan virtual resources

University of Michigan Virtual Resources



Study of the U.S. Institutes Program

Students, Scholars and Secondary School Educators

APPLY BY January 2024

The U.S. Embassy in Budapest and the Hungarian Fulbright Commission are pleased to announce a call for applications for the Summer 2024 Study of the U.S. Institutes (SUSI) programs.

Scholars, secondary school educators and student leaders may apply to these intensive, short-term academic programs by **January 8**, **2024** to deepen their understanding of U.S. society, culture, values, and institutions.

Learn More About the SUSI Program

RSS 🔊 **Subscribe Past Issues** Translate ▼



Copyright © 2023 Fulbright EducationUSA Advising Center, All rights reserved.

Our mailing address is:

<u>Hungary-1111 Budapest, Bertalan Lajos utca 2.</u> <u>BME Building Z.</u> 9th Floor, Room 901-902.

Contact Us:

Tel: +36 1 462 8050

Email: educationusa@fulbright.hu or klitkei@educationusa.org Website: www.fulbright.hu/educationusa

Want to change how you receive these emails?

You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>.













